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Dear Sir 

RE: M25 Junction 10 / A3 Wisley Interchange Improvement Plan  

 
Comments on Proposed Changes 7 to 9 
 
HE’s submission for Deadline 6 – Rep 6 – 002 Proposed amendments (change 7 to 9) 
  
We are pleased to see that the Planning Inspectors have accepted these proposed changes.  
We would like them to recommend to the Secretary of State that this is the route that is 

accepted as this would resolve safeguarding concerns that would arise by splitting the 
campsite in two.  This would also allow us to continue to make full use of our site for the 
health and welfare benefits of all our young people. 
 
We would like, if possible, to see the original route (7/1) withdrawn from the DCO and the alternative route 
as accepted in change 7 inserted. 
 

 
Notification of participation at a virtual CAH 
 
Three members of Girlguiding Greater London West would like to attend a virtual CAH.  Forms 
are attached for Christine Donovan, Christine Wicks and David Hill 
 
 
Comment on further OFH 
 
We do not currently have any further need for an OFH.  However, should one be held, then we 
would like to attend and hear what others say. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Christine Donovan 
County Commissioner Greater London West 

 

 
 

 

 


